
EMPLOYEES’ OLD-AGE BENEFITS INSTITUTION 

Head Office GPO Building I. I. Chundrigar Road  

Karachi. 
 

 

Extension of Bid Submission Date for Development of  Web Application 

 

The submission date for bids of tender, advertised in newspapers for “Development of Web 
Application has been extended. The bids will now be accepted up to 7th February 2011. At 

12:00 Noon and would be opened on the same day 12:30 P.M. The terms and condition of 
advertisement will be remains the same. (details are under) 
 

For further queries, please contact Mr.Muhammad Nadeem Iqbal Deputy Director (IT) 
during (9.00 A.M to 12.00 Noon) from Monday to Saturday on 021-99217941-43 or at 

nadeem.iqbal@eobi.gov.pk. The tender is also available at EOBI website 
(www.eobi.gov.pk) 
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